
Opening Song  

 

Service Leader                                                        Marlynn Mierau 

 

Congregational Singing 

 

There is NO Children’s Church today  Family Day long weekend 

 

Praise & Prayer 

 

Congregational Singing 

 

Message from God’s Word                           Pastor Greg Guarnett 

God’s Grace Abundantly Outpoured  |  1 Timothy 1:12-17 
 

 

Children’s Church  Ages 3-12 are dismissed during the 

service each Sunday to be part of age-appropriate Bible 

learning (except for long weekends). 
 

The Nursery is available for use by parents (across from the 

washrooms).  Activity Clipboards are available in the foyer 

for kids ages 3 – 12 to use during the service. 
 

Tithes & Offerings   Thank you for your gifts!  A designated 

container is located at the back of the sanctuary.  Offerings 

may also be sent by e-Transfer to:  givelebc@sasktel.net or 

dropped off at the church office with Marilyn. 

 

AGM Reports are available on the foyer table. 

Two formats; same information.  Pick one up today. 
 

If you have any questions for the elders prior to the 

Annual General Meeting please contact Jason or one 

of the other elders. 

Monday, February 17   | NO Junior Youth  |  School Break 

 

Tuesday, February 18  |  Elder Team meeting  |  9:00 am 

 

Wednesday, February 19   |  NO Kids Clubs  |  School Break 

 

Friday, February 21  |  Matt Falk Comedy Night  |  see poster 

This event is hosted by our sister church in Waldheim. 

Salem Church, 509 1st Street South, Waldheim. 

Tickets are $15.  Doors open 6:30 pm  |  Show at 7:00 pm. 

See poster in the foyer for more details. 
 

Next Sunday, February 23 

• 9:30 am Adult Sunday School  

The Gospel of Mark, video series (Francis Chan) 

• 10:30 am  Worship Service 

Pastor Matt will continue our series in 1 Timothy 1:18-20 

 

 

Beautiful Feet Ministry                        www.beautifulfeet.ca 

Courtney and Erin plan to travel to Africa with 

Beautiful Feet Ministry in July 2025.   
 

For more information, please see the display in the 

foyer!  To support through prayer and/or finances 

please use the forms provided in the foyer.  Donations should be 

given directly to Beautiful Feet Ministry. 

 

 

CRA is confirming that it will proceed with 
administering an extension to the 2024 

charitable giving deadline.  This gives donors the option to 
claim January & February 2025 gifts on their 2024 tax 
return.  If you require a LEBC charitable receipt for Jan/Feb 
please talk to Marilyn at the church office. 

 

February 24  |  Women’s Encouragement Event  |  10:00 am 

Join us Monday morning for a time of fellowship,  

prayer and encouragement together.   -- Women’s Ministry 
 

 
 

February 27  |  Langham Care Home Ministry  |  2:00 pm 

February 27  |  LEBC Annual General Meeting  |  7:00 pm 

 
 

March 26  |  Kids Clubs Awards Night  |  6:30 pm 

Everyone please join us as we end off our Kids Club year with 

a program and refreshments!  Again, we welcome donations 

of cookies & squares to serve after the program.  Goodies can 

be placed in the church freezer (labeled Awards Night). 

 

 

Considering Child Dedication, or Baptism / Membership? 

We are looking at Sunday, April 6 for Child 

Dedication, and Sunday, June 8 for Baptism 

& Membership.  Please talk to Pastor Greg or 

Pastor Matt if you are interested. 

mailto:givelebc@sasktel.net
http://www.beautifulfeet.ca/


Kadesh Corner                                 www.campkadesh.com  

We are excited to run our first Day Camp in the City this 
week. This camp is for grades 1 – 5, Tuesday to Friday. 
Lakeview Church has provided the venue to create this new 
program during the February School Break. This is an 
opportunity to start developing day programming closer to 
the centers where many of our overnight campers come 
from.  Day programming also creates space for younger 
children to be introduced to camp. Please pray for our staff, 
as many of these kids will hear the gospel for the first time. 
 

One of the priorities of Camp Kadesh is to make the camp 
accessible to as many campers as possible, but cost can be a 
primary concern for parents and families when considering 
sending a child to camp. We work with families to ensure 
that every camper can attend at a price that works for them.    
In February we are looking to raise $20,000 - the amount of 
money that we historically need to ensure every camper has 
the opportunity to attend Camp Kadesh. By raising these 
funds now, we ensure we can commit to each family the 
resources needed to subsidize the price of camp.  To give, 
visit:  https://www.campkadesh.com/feb20000. 
 

-- Executive Director  Tim Good 306.940.7372. 
 

 

God’s Grace Abundantly Outpoured 
1  T i m o t h y  1 : 1 2 - 1 7  

 

 

1. God __________ us and our need for His ___________ and   

     _____________     vs 12-17 

 
2.  God provides His _____________ for sinners  

      ________________________      v 14 

 
3.  Jesus is the living _________________________ of God’s mercy  

      and grace    vs 15-16 

 
4. God eternally __________________ all ________________ and  

     _____________ for His grace.   v 17 

 

________________________________________________

________________________________________________ 

________________________________________________

________________________________________________

________________________________________________

________________________________________________

________________________________________________

________________________________________________

________________________________________________ 

Church Family:  Darcy & Marilyn Friesen; Brenden Friesen 

Henry & Elaine Friesen; Ivan & Velora Friesen 

 
 
 

FEBC Church of the Week | Martensville Mission Church 

Martensville, SK  |  Pastor Justin Klassen (Jodi) 
 

PRAISE God for a godly and passionate young man (and 

wife) to serve as Associate Pastor.  |  PRAY for a continual 

hunger for the Word.  |  PRAY as we seek to fill a few new 

Elder positions within the church.  |  PRAY for opportunities 

for our church to be His hands and feet and to reach others 

for Christ. 
 

FEBC Global Partner  |  Greg & Jessica Benson 

Serving in camping ministry with One Hope Canada at Ranger 
Lake Bible Camp.  Sent by Dalmeny Bible Church, SK 
 

PRAY for the campers that made commitments to Jesus last 

summer.  |  PRAY for the preparation of summer camps, that 

everything will fall into place.  |  PRAY for Greg’s continued 

recovery from ankle surgery – he is optimistic that he will be 

walking in March. 

 

 

 

 

Langham Evangelical Bible Church 
 47 Fifth Avenue; Box 115, Langham, SK  S0K 2L0 

 

 

Lead Pastor – Greg Guarnett 

Family Pastor – Matthew Oliver – 306.774.2637 
   
 

Elder Team 
Pastor Greg Guarnett, Pastor Matthew Oliver 

Jason Nemanishen (chair), Frank Driedger,  
Fred Meister, Marlynn Mierau 

 
 
 
 

Worship Services  10:30 am 
Adult Sunday School Class Sundays at 9:30 am 

                     
 

Church Office – 306.283.4321 
langhambiblechurch@gmail.com 

 

www.langhambiblechurch.ca 
 

A member of the Fellowship of Evangelical Bible Churches 

https://www.campkadesh.com/feb20000
mailto:langhambiblechurch@gmail.com
http://www.langhambiblechurch.ca/

